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Announcements:

Mark asked for a moment of silence regarding the victims of the mass shooting in Orlando and their families and friends.

Mark announced that his term as Chair of the ICC has ended and that Cindy Jackson will be replacing him.  The ICC was warm in their welcome of Cindy back to the SICC.

Family Support Council (FSC): Ann Gionet attended the FSC and reported updates of the Council activities. Their annual report (to which we contribute) was shared at the meeting and emailed to ICC members. She notes the ongoing stresses for families of the State’s budget cuts, noting that many families receive services from multiple agencies and that, with multiple cuts, families are dealing with a great deal.

Home Visiting Consortium – A meeting was held around the innovations grant and has four working groups that carry out four major task areas including 1.Workforce & professional development 2. Outcomes/ Infrastructure 3. Access to families. 

Parent Support Grant Update

Kristen Williams, Consultant at the Connecticut Parent Advocacy Center (CPAC) gave an update on parent support grant and introduced Adrienne who’s a bilingual parent mentor.  They are interested in having more parent mentors.


	NEW Business
Mark was presented with a proclamation by Office of Early Childhood Commissioner Myra Jones-Taylor  to acknowledge his thirty years on the ICC and last eight years as Chair. The ICC parents presented Mark with a framed photo and OEC Deputy Commissioner Linda Goodman presented Mark with an original ICC photo. Anna Hollister presented Mark with an engraved crystal bowl. 

	
	
	
	


Committee Reports 
Mark opened the meeting up to discussion around current issues. John Reilly shared that DORS-BESBY may not refill teachers positions as they retire. John noted that BESB is planning on a seminar to share information and experience with providers. This information may be “lost” as personnel are not replaced.  Mark asked if the presentations could be videotaped and Deb Resnick noted that she would try and coordinate this.

Legislative/Fiscal Committee: (Co-Chairs: Myra Watnick & Elaine Balsely) This committee discussed the upcoming Medicaid process with the Department of Social Services. 
System Support/ Professional Development: (Co-Chairs: Anne Giordano, Elisabeth Teller):  This committee met and discussed DCF referrals and activity based teaming process. Cindy also mentioned universal messaging.  
Communications/Education/Outreach Committee: (Co-Chairs: Corinne Griffin, Sharri Lungarini & Carol Peltier) Corrine shared that the group discussed outreach to parents.
The meeting ended at 11:35am
Respectfully Submitted,

Anna Hollister

NEXT State ICC MEETING: Monday, August 8, 2016 at BEACON, 500 Enterprise Drive-Suite 3D (Hartford Room), Rocky Hill, CT. Please RSVP to Anna Hollister at 860-418-8716 or via e-mail at: anna.hollister@ct.gov
FUTURE MEETING DATES: October 17, 2016
                        December 5, 2016
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Minutes








ICC Members Present:  Elaine Balsley, Ann Gionet, Anne Giordano, Dr. Mark Greenstein, Corinne Griffin, Lynn Johnson, Sharri Lungarini, Ginny Mahoney, Jennifer Miner, Kim Nilson, Carol Peltier,  John Reilly,  Alice Torres, Dr. Carol Weitzman, Robin Wood  , 








ICC Members Absent: Shanda Easley, Gerri Hanna, Lorna Quiros-Dilan, Maria Synodi, Louis Tallarita, Elisabeth Teller, Myra Watnick








The meeting began at 9:25 AM.





Introductions:





Dr. Mark Greenstein, ICC Chair, welcomed everyone to the State ICC meeting. Council members and sixteen members of the public introduced themselves. 








Public Comment





There was no public comment at this meeting.  





Approval of April Minutes





Carol Peltier made a motion to approve the April minutes. Sharri Lungarini seconded the motion. The Motion passed unanimously.


















